
President’s Report January 2022

1. Correspondence
a. From the VSCHSD requesting permission for sixth period assignments;
b. To the VSCHSD granting permission for sixth period assignments;
c. From District 13, 24, 30 and VSCHSD  providing financial information in

preparation for negotiations

2. Negotiations
The VSTA  EOP Unit ratified a new contract on January 3,3022. The VS 13
Teaching Assistant Unit continues to negotiate with meeting dates set through March.
A survey of membership is being prepared for the Teachers Unit.

3 Grievance
There is currently a grievance concerning Back to School Night in the VSCHSD
Which has been denied at the local Stage.

4 . The VSTA hosted a virtual  Retirement Seminar on  held on Tuesday, December 11,
2022. More than 100 members joined NYSTRS Trustee, Eric Iberger, to learn more
about  pension benefits and the retirement process. Kamijit Singh, NYS Deferred
Compensation Plan, gave members information concerning  457 plans.

.
In solidarity,
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